
 

JOB ADVERTISEMENT 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

VOLUNTARY 

 

The British Isles Indoor Bowls Council (BIIBC) is seeking a Chief Executive Officer, from 1st April 2024. 

 

The successful candidate will be responsible for the day to day administration and finances of the 

BIIBC as well as the planning and delivery of the International events schedule. 

 

The position is a voluntary role, but the position receives an annual honorarium and approved 

expenses for travel, accommodation and subsistence at events. 

 

Full details of the position are explained in the Job Description which can be downloaded / read by 

clicking here 

 

To apply candidates should send the following: - 

• A letter of application highlighting relevant experience and motivation for applying. 

• A current Curriculum Vitae 

 

By email, with the Subject Chief Executive Officer, to David Phillips, 

davidphillips.bowls@ntlworld.com 

 

Alternatively, applications may be sent by post, marked Chief Executive Officer Vacancy, to: - 

David Phillips, 50 Penyrheol Road, Gorseinon, Swansea, West Glamorgan, SA4 4GA. 

 

The closing date for applications is 5pm on Sunday 5th November 2023. 

http://www.eiba.co.uk/news/2023/BIIBC-JOB-DESCRIPTION.pdf
mailto:davidphillips.bowls@ntlworld.com

